
     Mendham Township Recreation Committee 
     3 Cherry Lane, Brookside, NJ 07926 
 
 

February 2, 2022 
 
 
Dear Mosle Field Neighbors, 
 
Over the past year, the Recreation Committee of Mendham Township has been working with 
engineers to develop potential site plans for Mosle Field. At our January Meeting, the 
Recreation Committee developed a set of recommendations. 
 
On Thursday, February 9, 2023 at 7:00 PM the Recreation Committee would like to invite 
neighbors to the Brookside Fire Company’s Meeting Room at 1 Cherry Lane, Brookside, NJ 
07926 to hear any possible concerns surrounding the project. This will help the Committee to 
develop recommendations to alleviate any concerns the proposed project may have on the 
neighborhood. 
 
Recreation Committee Members including co-liasons to the Township Committee, Sarah 
Neibart and Lauren Spirig will plan to attend this meeting.  
 
Please RSVP if you plan to attend to ensure we have enough meeting space to Recreation 
Director David Guida via email at dguida@mendhamtownship.org or by calling 551-296-9570. 
Do not hesitate to reach out with any questions ahead of the meeting as well. 
 
 
Thank You, 
David Guida 
Mendham Township Recreation Director 
 


